CAMBRIA

Cambria
Environmental
Technology, inc.

5300 Hollis Street
Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608
Tel (510) 420-0700
fax (510} 420-9170

November 10, 2006

- Sent via e-mail -

M. Jerry Wickham, P.G.

Alameda County Environmenta! Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, California 94502

510/567-6791

RE:

Request for Extension — DPE System Start-Up Report.
Wong/World Credit Unicn

2345 International Boulevard, Qakland, California 94606
Cambriza Project No. 513-1000; Fuel Leak Case No. ROG000327

Dear Mr. Wickman,

On behalf of Aaron and Stanley Wong, Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc. (Cambria)
requests an extension for submittal of the DPE System Start-Up Report. The original due date is
November 15, 2006. We are requesting an extension to August 30, 2007.

Following is list of relevant issues with dates:

July 7, 2006: Letter from ACEH with “November 15, 2006 DPE System Start-Up Report”

August 22, 2006: Submitted a Cost Pre-Approval Request for Remediation Design and
Permitting to Dave Charter with State Water Resource Control, Division of Financial
Assistance, UST Cleanup Fund. No reply.

October 6, 2006: Submitted e-mail to D. Charter requesting a status report on our pre-
approval request. No reply.

November 8, 2006: Submitted e-mail to D. Charter requesting a status report on pre-
approval and stated that if we have not heard back from him by November 13, 2006 we will
assume that we can proceed with the current phase of the remedial effort.

Assuming that we proceed in mid-November 2006 on the remediation system, with or without

pre-approval, following is an anticipated schedule:

Jannary 30, 2007: Complete design and permitting for remediation system.

April 30,2007: Complete installation of remediation system (excluding PG&E hookup).
June 30, 2007: Complete PG&E hookup.

Tuly 10, 2007: Remediation system start-up.

Tuly 30, 2007: End start-up phase and receive laboratory data.

August 30, 2007: Submit DPE System Start-Up Report.
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Two areas out of our control is the time required for the City of Oakland to review and approve
the permit and PG&E to design and install the utility hookup. The City of Oakland can take four
to eight weeks to review and approve a permit for a remediation system. PG&E typically takes
four to six months after we submit our design to when they hookup the utility. Therefore, based
on these constraints, our proposed schedule and request for an extension are reasonable.

Thank you for your time and consideration. If you have specific questions conceming the
remediation system, please contact Mr. Subbarao Nagulapaty at 510/420-3361. Please contact
me for any reason, at 510/420-3307.

Sincerely,
Cambria Envjronmental Technology,
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